
Wow – I can’t believe we are already at the
end of October. We have had so much fun
learning all about autumn, day and night, the
differences in our weather. We have made
some wonderful autumn wreaths, enjoyed
carving pumpkins and made our own autumn
pictures. We went on an autumn walk and
collected lots of autumn objects, which we
shared with our friends at pre-school.
The children also had lots of fun making their
own ghostly bananas, creating their own scary
cakes.

Please see link below for parental support on safeguarding your children

https://www.nspcc.org/keeping-children-safe/

Parent support on safeguarding:

Food Donations

NEWSLETTER 

Children in Need Reminders
A quick reminder to let you
know that we are closed for
the half term, which is from
Monday 28th October –
Friday 1st November 2024.
We will be back open on
Monday 4th of November as
usual.
Have a wonderful half term
break!

This year Children in Need is on Friday 15th
November 2024. We are inviting all the children to

come to pre-school in their pyjamas on this day.
Please could we also ask for a minimum of £1.00
donation however you are welcome to donate as
much as you would like for this incredible cause. 
During the week we will also be doing a range of

activities and talking to the children about Children
in Need, including a sponsored ‘jump’.We will also be

organising a raffle with some lovely prizes.
Thank you for your continued support

We will be visiting our local care homes to donate some dry food goods to
the residents.We would like each child to bring in a food item of their

choice. Anything from a tin of soup or packet of pasta to some sweets or
chocolates.

The children will be visiting the care home to give their donations very
soon.The dates will be confirmed soon.
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